STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Roy COOPER JAMES H. TROGDON, IlI
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

August 8, 2018
SUBJECT: Extended Advertisement:

o DEO00251 - Replacement of Bridges #20 and 25 in Franklin County
WBS Element: 17BP.5.R.69; 17BP.5.R.71

To Whom It May Concern:

This project has been withdrawn from the August 8, 2018 letting. The advertisement has been extended
and bids will be received and read on August 22, 2018 at 2:00pm.

An addendum will be forthcoming.
In order to receive due consideration, your quotation must be received in this office no later than:
2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 22, 2018.
PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING INSTRUCTIONS CAREFULLY. Effective with all lettings on
or after January 1, 2018, NCDOT will require electronic bidding using Bid Express® software on

Division Let Construction projects.

Please prepare bids using the Expedite 5.11a-1 software and submit your bids through Bid Express.
You will need a digital 1D to bid.

Posted below are some links to information that will assist you in bid preparation and submission:

Bid Express: https://bidx.com/

Division 5 Lettings:  https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/L etting-
List.aspx?let type=5&let status=Advertised

Expedite 5.11a-1: https://connect.ncdot.gov/letting/Pages/EBS-Information.aspx

Expedite, Digital ID or electronic bidding questions can be answered by Bid Express® at
1-888-352-2439 or Jaci Kincaid at 919-707-6920 or jakincaid@ncdot.gov.

Mailing Address: Telephone: (919) 220-4600 Location:
NC DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION Fax: (919) 560-3371 2612 NORTH DUKE STREET
DIVISION 5 OFFICE Customer Service: 1-877-368-4968 DURHAM, NC 27704

2612 NORTH DUKE STREET

DURHAM, NC 27704 Website: www.ncdot.gov



For questions regarding Division 5 project lettings, please contact Ben Upshaw at 919-220-4600 or
bjupshaw@ncdot.gov.

Sincerely,

Robbie N. Weisz, PE
Division 5 Contract Engineer

cc: B. Tharrington M. Biedell
D. Moore
B. Sloan



